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Hdve You?
BY CHRISTINE FO’/JL£R

Heard— The song "Playing 
Mama and Papa"?
Anyone saying, "I'll do 
it; I'll do it the first 
chance I get"?
Noticed— All the cute
little boys and girls the 
jiiniors brought to school 
to select their mascots 
from?
All the neat posters in 
Mrs, Farmer's room?
The neat attractive way 

Betty Loji Stallings waves 
her hair?
Wondered— Where Henry 
Brantley got his new aqua 
hat?
VJhether or not there will 
be a Junior-Senior Banquet 
this year?
Why there are so many 
letters circulating around 
school? (The juniors are 
writing them in English.)
What the senior class 

will leave to the school?
Seen— All the new signs 
on the teachers' doors? 
Been— Conscious of the 
cleaniness of the building 
since the preparations 
were made for President 
Bayar's visit and for Open 
House?
Thankful that there is no 

more Saturday teaching? 
Aware of the steps saved 
teacher and students as a 
result of the door cut 
between Mrs. Lassiter's 
two classrooms? 
Wished--Other dignitaries 
would visit our school? 
Discovered— That the evi­
dence of spring is reveal­
ing itself in more ways 
than one, chief of which 
is a general attitude of 
laziness?
Realized— That there are 
onlv Ul days of school 
left.

ADDRESSES

A B John P. Morgan 

A. F. 1U-U97-897 
Flight 191 V7 37 2Uth 
Basic Military' Training Sq 
Lackland Air Force Base 
San Antonio, Texas

A B Gerald M. Gay 
A. F. lU-197-893 ,
Flight 191 W 37 2iith 
Basic Militsiry Training Sq 
Lackland Air Force Base 
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Weather Wise
The weather will soon be 
warm enough to wear those 
pretty cotton dresses and 
.skirts.
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D r ink ing  ? 
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Big Milk 
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Stott's Cafe
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